
From: Baker, Josh
To: Hawkins, Quentin <qhawkins@budget.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 5/1/2012 12:14:20 PM
Subject: RE: Possible Annualizations

Thanks Quentin.
 
From: Hawkins, Quentin 

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 10:04 AM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian

Cc: Boles, Les

Subject: Possible Annualizations
 
Christian and Josh,
Senate Finance asked us to prepare a list of possible annualizations for the FY13-14 budget. Attached is the sheet for the 
Governor's Recommended and the House. Please note that for the purposes of this document we assume all statutory 
funding requiements are met (ie. Local Government Fund).
 
Let us know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thanks,
Quentin
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